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WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome back after the half-term break.  It was lovely to see you all on Monday morning looking 
refreshed and ready for the next few weeks leading up to Easter. 
 
This week the children have been learning about Lent and how it is linked to our Christian value of 
forgiveness. We are focusing on daily acts of kindness with the intention of taking on something extra 
and paying a good deed to people we know or may not know. 
 
Lunchtimes 
The children are very excited about the introduction of a golden table each week during first and second 
sitting in our dining hall.  Children will be invited to sit at this table each week when they have 
consistently shown exemplary behaviour in the following: 

 Indoor voices 

 Using cutlery well  

 Trying new  

 Being polite 

 Sitting sensibly 

 Being kind  
 
As part of our new playground initiatives, ‘a craze of the week’ will be introduced.  The craze could be a 
new board game, clapping game, a box of resources with a specific learning focus, etc.  Please could 
you help us build up these resources for the children to enjoy during lunchtimes by donating any 
unwanted games that are no longer required at home.  We would be very grateful for any contributions to 
help the children have a rich and varied play experiences. 
 
These new initiatives that will be starting next week have been discussed with the children. They are 
very excited about the new ideas and we are looking forward to implementing them. 
 
Book Week 
Next week is Book Week.  As part of the focus on reading and books, each class teacher will have 
chosen a particular book and be reading it with their class.  They will also be basing their curriculum 
work around the book and its story or theme.  
 
Book Fair 
There will be an opportunity to come and browse and purchase books for your children from our 
Scholastic Book Fair every day next week from 3pm – 3.30pm. Thank you to the members of the PTA 
who are organising a rota to run the Book Fair. 
 
Dressing up as a Character 
The children are invited to dress up as a book character next Friday.  We look forward to sharing and 
talking about our learning and guessing who we all are. 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
Please note that the dates for next month’s Parents’ Evenings have been amended, and the new dates 
and times can be found in the Dates Box at the end of the newsletter.  The sign-up sheets will be 
available from next week. 
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Pollyanna 
Several of our children will be performing in the production of Pollyanna in our local village hall.  It is 
fantastic to learn that our pupils are participating on the stage in a community event.  If you would like to 
come along and support them in one of the productions, please see the details below. 
 
 

CADS JUNIORS PRESENT: 
 

 
Churt Village Hall 

Friday 23rd March at 730pm 
Saturday 24th March at 230pm 
Sunday 25th March at 230pm 

Pollyanna - the story of the greatest optimist of all time.  More than a feel-good story, it is the 
tale of how a little girl’s faith in her father’s promise of finding good in anything that  

happens leads her to teach a whole town, that is always moaning, how to play “The Glad Game”.   
Then a catastrophe happens to Pollyanna and the townspeople need to decide the  

fate of the future of their town.  Come and enjoy a classic story and leave ‘glad’ you did! 

Click here for tickets: 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/event/FGDHDK 

 
 
Stars of the Week 
Each Friday in our celebration assembly, children from each class have the opportunity to celebrate their 
work and their “purple polishing”.  A new display board near the hall will display the work by the children 
and they will be our “Stars of the Week”’  
 
Sport Questionnaires 
We have only received a few responses following the questionnaire that was sent out before half-term. 
Please could you help us to reach some informed decisions about sport in our school by taking a few 
minutes to complete the questionnaire and return it to school next week.  Copies are available at the 
school office. These decisions have financial implications for our school and your views are important to 
us.  
 
Crossing the road 
Some local residents have expressed their concerns about the way that some children are crossing the 
busy road outside our school from the pub car park.  The roads around our school are challenging at the 
best of times and safety is paramount for all our families.  May I remind you that the safest way to cross 
the road is to take a slight diversion and use the crossing to cross the road.  A small effort makes a big 
difference to the safety of the children.  Thank you for your help. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and we’ll look forward to seeing you on Monday. 
 
Best wishes 
Gillian Morris 

******************* 
 
 

.../… 
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Dates Box: 
 

w/c Mon, 26 Feb Book Week 

Fri, 2 Mar Mufti day – children to come to school dressed as a book character 

Mon, 5 Mar 3.30pm Parents’ Evening for Yr R and Yr 1 

Wed, 7 Mar 4.30pm Parents’ Evening for Yr R and Yr 1 

Fri, 9 Mar 2.30pm Mother’s Day Assembly in the hall – all welcome 

Mon, 19 Mar TBC Farnham Festival – further details to follow 

Wed, 21 Mar 2.30pm Rabbit Class Assembly + “Stay & Share” in the hall 

Fri, 23 Mar Comic Relief Day – further details to follow 

Sun, 25 Mar PTA event – Bunny Fun Run – further details to follow 

Tues, 27 Mar 1.15pm-3.00pm 
and again from 
3.30pm 

 
Parents’ Evening for Yr 2 

Thurs, 29 Mar 9.00am 
 
2.00pm 

Easter Service – further details to follow 
 
School closes for the Easter break 

Mon, 16 Apr 8.30am First day of the Summer Term 

 
*************************** 

 
Haslemere Museum: please see 
the flyer, opposite, which we have 
been asked to forward to everyone 
regarding the Museum’s 
“Civilisations Festival” Day next 
Saturday, 3 March. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


